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Agenda Reference Question Response 
7K Phil Taylor of Gillingham 

submitted the following to the  
Leader of the Council, 
Councillor Jarrett: 
 
Following Councillor Chitty’s 
offer made at the Council 
meeting on the 7th October 2021 
to use Compulsory Purchase 
Order (CPO) powers at Chatham 
Docks, what steps have been 
undertaken by Medway Council 
to respond to the letter from 
Dentons, dated 25th November 
2021 and the follow-up from 
Dentons on the 14th January 
2022, both addressed to 
Councillor Jarrett and Chief 
Executive, Neil Davies, to 
investigate this opportunity? 
 

Thank you for your 
question, Mr Taylor.   
 
We only ever use our 
CPO powers as a last 
resort and have always 
maintained that Chatham 
Docks is a matter for the 
operator, and the 
companies on the site. 

 
 
 


